
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
In this rather hot weather, please be very sure that your children put sunscreen on before coming into 
school. With the weather, with lunchtimes longer than normal and given sunscreen only works reliably 
for 3 hours, we may need to bring the children in sometimes at lunchtimes.  
 
At the very least can we ask that you apply sunscreen first thing in the morning and send them in with 
more if you can. I may have to keep children inside if they are without protection. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Moss 

 


